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Paper Copy Hand Out Date: 12 Feb 25
Welcome to the 1st Bedhampton Scout News! It is aimed at Scouts and their Parents but will also be sent to those shortly coming up from Cubs.OSM (Online Scout Manager)
Click here for the login to OSM. If you need your OSM login reset please let Nigel Vosper know.

ADULT HELP: 
See our Group structure and vacancy board for more information on where we need help. 
Coming Up: 
[image: A map of a city

Description automatically generated with medium confidence]There is a full programme on OSM. The list below shows special activities. Scouts & Parents please make sure you know how to get into OSM. 
Wed 19th Feb – No Meeting – Half Term
Wed 26th Feb 24 Archery
Normal time (i.e. 7pm to 9pm). Please meet and collect from the Scout district hut in Fraser Road by Havant Rugby Club. PO9 3EJ.
Sat 15 Mar. Duck Race. This is one of our main fundraisers of the year. Please help sell tickets for the race as it’s a major fundraiser for the group and helps to keep costs low. Tickets will be out just after half term.


	  CAMPS
Please reserve the following dates in your diaries. More details to follow:
· Sat 12 & 13 April: Spring Camp & Ryans Chief Scout Award Expedition. Will be at “Ruperts Farm” in South Harting.
· Wed 13 – Sun 17 Aug: Summer Camp. We are going to Furzefield Scout Campsite near Littlehampton.

	SUBS (For Parents)
We are now fully up and running with OSM as our preferred payment method. We do still also accept cash, cheque, Bank transfer.
The guide and You-tube video are available in the Subs part of the Welcome Pack.
Any problems please contact Nigel Vosper. 

	Moving Up Scout Nights (for those Cubs who are soon going up to Scouts). 
We have arranged some linking activities for those who will shortly be coming up to Scouts. The next date is this Wednesday 05 Mar which will be a trading post (with new items added).

	Moving Up to Explorer Scout Nights (for those Scouts who are soon going up to Explorers). 
You can move up to Explorers anytime between 13 ½ and 14 ½. I have put all the details on the Scout page of our website. They are arranging linking opportunities with the oldest three Scouts.
If you are over 13, start thinking about finishing your Chief Scout Gold Award (OSM tells you what you have had signed off). 


[image: ]
Well done to those being invested last Wednesday (5th Feb 25) and this Wednesday (12th Feb 25).

Best Regards from the 1st Bedhampton Scouts Troop Leadership Team.
Nigels Mob 07979736459 e: nigelvosper@outlook.com  www.1stbedhampton.co.uk  
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